
What’s happening 

in Year 4? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We have been spending 

some time with our Year 

1 buddy class. In 

memory of Anzac Day, 

we created our own poppy 

fields. 

 

In Science, we have 

been studying plant 

life cycles and we have 

been very busy 

making our own 

planters out of recycle 

materials. Now to see 

whose plant will grow 

the fastest!  

 


